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LETTERHEAD OF The Hong Kong General Chamber of Commerce

Our Ref:SN/305/98
25 September 1998

Ms Odelia Leung
Clerk to Panel
Legislative Council Panel on Environmental Affairs Fax:2877 8024

Dear Ms Leung

Phase I of EIA for Stage II of the SSDS

I refer to your letter of 18 September 1998 to Mr Barrie Cook inviting the Chamber to make a
submission on the captioned.

Given the short notice, we will not be able to do so this time.  Our views on the issue will
instead be made through the Chamber’s representative on the Advisory Council on the
Environment, Mr Barrie Cook.

Yours sincerely

Simon Ngan
Secretary, Environment Committee
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cc Mr Barrie Cook


